
CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

We are pleased to announce the dates for this term’s class assemblies; 

all of which will start at 9.15am.  

 

Thursday 7
th
 Feb – Year 3 

Thursday 14
th
 Feb – Year 2 

Thursday 28
th
 Feb – Year 1 

Thursday 21
st
 March – Year 5 

Thursday 28
th
 March – EYFS 

Thursday 4
th
 April – Year 6 

Children from Year 4 will be putting on a ukulele concert at the end of term and we will notify 

parents as soon as we have a date for this. 

 

Parents are warmly invited to attend and FOWS will serve tea and coffee beforehand. It would 

be lovely to see younger siblings as well but would ask that parents ensure that they take 

them out of the hall if they are making a noise during the assembly. 

 

DODGEBALL TOURNAMENT 

Last Wednesday a group of Year 5 and 6 children headed to YA to participate in our first ever 

dodgeball tournament. There were two teams who played several games and won many 

times. 

It was a fun and enjoyable session and children say they would like to enter it again. 

Congratulations to Team A: Charlie St, Liam, Lexie, Ellen and Scarlett and Team B: Henry, 

James, Blake, Mia, Maddie and Sophie C who represented the school beautifully and were 

great sports! 

 

NEW ARRIVAL 

We are very pleased to announce that Mrs Roper has had a little baby girl. Penny Roper 

arrived early in January and mother and baby are doing well. Congratulations to the happy 

family. 
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DON’T FORGET 

All communication from school is now via our new app. We are finding that the most 

effective way to use it is to download the app rather than checking emails. 

Thank you for your patience whilst we are setting this up and the inevitable teething issues. 
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Dates:  

Monday 11
th
 February: Parent Forum 

Friday 15
th
 February: end of term 

Monday 25
th
 February: start of new school term 

Friday 1
st
 March: Open Afternoon 2pm 

Monday 4
th
 March: Book Week starts 

Tuesday 5
th
 March: Parents Evening (late) 

Wednesday 6
th
 March: Parents Evening (early) 

Wednesday 20
th
 March: Governor Day 

Friday 5
th
 April: last day of term 

Tuesday 23
rd

 April: start of the summer term 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards 

Congratulations to the following children who have earned a Head Teacher’s Award:- 

Y1: Owen and James for brilliant telling the time; Artley for fantastic reading; Izzy K for 

wonderful writing. 

Y3: Annabella for ‘beating the clock’ with her times tables; Tess and Isla V for brilliant 

homework jigsaws. 

Y5: Keira for super writing about Beowulf. 

Y6: Odysseas, Holly, Thomas, Rosie, Mia, Lauren, Taylah, Kacey, Noah and Emily-Rose for 

brilliant Mayan folk tales. In addition Rosie, Mia, Lauren and Taylah also received a Head 

Teacher’s award for their conclusions. 

 


